
NOTICE OF MEETINGS OF THE TWELFTH JUDICIAL CIRCUIT 
JUDICIAL NOMINATING COMMISSION 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 10, 2022 
CONTACT:  Bonnie Lee A. Polk, Chair 

Twelfth Judicial Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission 
TELEPHONE:  941-552-5548 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Twelfth Judicial Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission will 
convene via a Zoom meeting on March 28, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. that may last until 12:00 p.m., 
for the purpose of reviewing and deliberating regarding the judicial applications received by the 
Commission as a result of the vacancy created by the resignation of The Honorable Debra 
Johnes Riva.   
 
Notice is also hereby given that the Twelfth Judicial Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission 
will convene on the following dates and times for the interview and continued deliberation 
process:   
 

March 31, 2022, at 8:30 a.m. – completion  
April 1, 2022, at 8:30 a.m. – completion (only if necessary) 

 
The meetings listed above will take place at the Criminal Justice Center, 2071 Ringling Blvd., 
Sarasota, Florida, 6th floor conference room.  The list of candidates to be interviewed shall be 
published at a later date.  
 
Said convening of the Twelfth Judicial Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission is for the 
purpose of selecting and submitting to the Governor the names of highly qualified individuals 
for consideration and appointment for the position of a Circuit Court Judge in the Twelfth 
Judicial Circuit. 
 
If you would like to obtain Zoom attendance instructions or if you require additional 
information, please contact Bonnie Lee Polk, Chair, at 941-552-5548. 
 
Deliberations will be conducted in closed session.  All interviews are open to the public.   
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